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S.F. No 1719 establishes a task force on mandatory minimum sentences to collect and analyze data, 

assess current laws and practices, and make recommendations to the legislature. Defines 

“mandatory minimum.” Specifies the membership and internal structure of the task force and sets 

forth its duties. Requires a report to the legislature containing its findings and recommendations by 

January 15, 2026. 
 


